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The following constitutes the reasons for this bill and the purposes which are sought to be
accomplished thereby:

LB 465 would bring Nebraska into conformity with a number of surrounding states by
repealing the requirement that a driver obtain a vehicle inspection in order to drive for a
transportation network company.  LB 465 also provides flexibility to the Public Service
Commission to set the annual fee for transportation network companies at an amount less
than $25,000 if the PSC so chooses to establish it at that lesser amount.  Currently the statute
provides that the fee is to be set at exactly $25,000 annually.
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